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The Façade Improvement Project involves the
renovation of 2275 Valley View Lane. The purpose
of this project is to beautify the property and
present a clean design aesthetic. Use of new
stone and metal materials as opposed to current
stucco will enhance the exterior look. Paint
updates to both the building and pool area as well
as removal of green astro turf in walkways will
enhance the overall look and create a crisp look.

EconoLodge Façade Grant



Request From Owner

Estimated Improvements: approximately $257,800.00

Project scope to include:

• Stone in lieu of Current Stucco

• New Metal Flashing/facia Between Floors

• New Limestone Corridor Surface in lieu of Astro Turf

• New Paint on Exterior of Building and Pool Area

• Painting of all Metalwork Throughout the Exterior

• Gardner Construction

Request: $26,000


